
December 7, 2024

Future Council Plan & Budget
What are your hopes and aspirations for Warrnambool 
over the next four years? 

Share them with Council as we begin community consultation 
for the 2025-2029 Council Plan and 2025-2026 Budget with 
a discussion at the Reception Room, Warrnambool Civic 
Centre on Monday 16 December from 5pm to 7pm.

www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au 5559 4800 contact@warrnambool.vic.gov.au

Have your say

Works & Road Closures
Schrader Park Allansford Playground
Works: Schrader Park Allansford playground renewal.
Duration: Early February 2025 for up to 4 weeks from 
commencement.
Impact: Pedestrians are advised to observe all signage and 
construction delineations.
Nearby alternatives: Allansford Recreation Reserve Zeigler 
Parade, Allansford.
Contact: Karen Hardess, Project Manager on (03) 5559 4800.

South Warrnambool & Dennington Flood 
Investigation
Flood Mapping & Mitigation Options

The flood mapping for the investigation is now available on 
Council’s website www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/current-
strategic-projects

The South Warrnambool and Dennington communities are 
invited to attend a meeting on the project at the Merrivale 
Cricket Club on Wednesday 11 December from 5pm to 
7pm.

The meeting will cover:
•	 Project progress since the previous community meetings. 
•	 Flood mapping.
•	 Results of the flood mitigation options analysis.
•	 Draft planning overlays.
•	 The next steps in the project. 

Project team members will then take questions about the 
project. 

Those unable to attend the meeting can submit questions 
or concerns via:

Email: planning@warrnambool.vic.gov.au
Phone: 5559 4800
In person: Civic Centre, 25 Liebig Street, Warrnambool 
Post: PO Box 198, Warrnambool Victoria 3280

The investigation of riverine and storm tide (oceanic) flooding for 
South Warrnambool and Dennington is a joint project between 
Council and the Glenelg Hopkins Catchment Management 
Authority with consultants Venant Solutions engaged to provide 
specialist expertise and advice.


